The Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration’s (SAMHSA), Common Data Platform data collection was approved on 12/23/14 through 12/31/17.

SAMHSA is requesting a non-substantive change.  The Agency is deleting the category of “Transgender” to the question “What is your gender”.  This change was made to 4 instruments.   
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